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David A. Wanex 
1759 Woodstock Rd. 
Woodstock, MD 21163 

RE: 	 Variance Approval 
1759 Woodstock Rd. 
Woodstock, MD 21163 

Dear Mr. Wanex, 

The Department of Health has received your variance request dated September 10,2008 
for the above referenced property. This agency will grant approval of the variance 
provided that the proposed new underground propane tank is constructed no closer to the 
well than the existing propane tank; eighty-one and one half feet. Approval of a building 
permit will be granted by this Department provided that the site plan submitted with the 
building permit application is consistent with the site plan approved under this variance 
request. Any deviations from the site plan submitted with the request will be subject to 
further review by this Department. 

Any questions regarding this decision may be directed to the Well and Septic Program of 
the Howard County Health Department. 

Respect~lly, fi' 
·/02.L/Au~ 
Michael 1. Davis?R.s. 
Assistant Director 
Bureau of Environmental Health 

cc: File 
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DATE: 1 0 Septem~r 2008 

TO: Howard County Department of Pennits 
Attn: Sara 

FROM; David A. Wanex 
1759 Woodstock Road 
Woodstock, Maryland, 21163 

SUBJECT: Request Variance for new buried propane tank installation 

According to the inspector's measurement this morning, the distance from our well cap to 
where the new propane tank will be installed is 81 feet. 

As the homeowner, I would like to request a variance approval to install the new 
underground tank. next to our exiting tank on the property. Your assistance in approving 
this request for a variance and the building permit is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

O~t!I- W~ 

David A. Wanex 
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